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10 October 2022         
 
Mr Shane Falconer 
ASX Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000  
 
 
Dear Shane, 
  
Larvotto Resources Limited (“LRV”) – Request to extend voluntary suspension  
 
We request that ASX extend the voluntary suspension applied to all listed securities of LRV 
under ASX Listing Rule 17.2 on 7 October 2022. 
 
Reasons for the extending the voluntary suspension 
 
The voluntary suspension is necessary as LRV has not yet concluded matters referred to in 
the request for a trading halt dated 5 October 2022 in connection to a material investment by 
an international institution at corporate and project level to advance one of the Company’s 
assets. 
 
How long we expect the voluntary suspension to last  
 
We expect the voluntary suspension to remain in place until the earlier of the commencement 
of trading on Wednesday 12 October 2022, or until the release by LRV of a further 
announcement on topic. 
 
The event we expect to happen that will end the voluntary suspension 
 
We expect the voluntary suspension to remain in place until the release by LRV of a further 
announcement on topic. 
 
Other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt or that ASX 
has requested 
 
There is no such information.  
 
We confirm that we are not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be 
granted.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Matthew Edmondson 
Company Secretary 
M: +61 402 919 819 
E: cosec@larvottoresources.com  
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